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Together we grow in God’s love... Loving, Learning, Living

Spring Term Newsletter
Issue 15 - 4th March 2022

Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear parents and carers,

| hope everyone has had a wonderful half term break and managed to get
some time to relax fully. The children have returned with renewed vigour and
positivity for their learning which has been wonderful to see.

Thank you so much for your understanding over the closure of the school on
Friday 18th February. Storm Eunice was just as bad as predicted in most are-
as and | was very thankful that our staff and families could be safe inside and
not travelling to and from school.

This week has been our Book Week, focusing on Cornwall, Cornish books, Art
and a trip to the Tate at St Ives. Our World Book Day was a chance to con-
centrate on our favourite Cornish stories. It was an amazing day with some
real focus on the love of reading and a time to share and discuss our chosen
books.

Our whole school trip to the Tate was very successful and the children
learned a huge amount about Cornish artists such as Barbara Hepworth. The
resulting artwork produced after this inspirational trip was quite breath tak-
ing! I’'m sure you will have a chance to see some on Class Dojo.

As you will know, the rules around Covid have changed recently and | just
wanted to confirm that schools have not changed their approach around self
-isolation after a positive test result ... If a member of staff or a pupil test
positive for Covid, we still expect that they will not come to school for the
period of self-isolation.

This is 10 days, unless two consecutive negative lateral flow tests are ob-
tained after day 5 (24 hours apart) at which point the self-isolation can end.

I’'m sure that you will understand this is to keep all staff and children safe as
we have those with medical vulnerabilities within our school community.

Thank you again for your understanding and your ongoing support,
With very best wishes,

Caroline Jarrett

DIARY DATES

23.3.22 - Open
the Book

8.4.22 - Last Day
of Spring Term

AFTER SCHOOL

CLUBS
Mon - Kwilkyn Club
3pm to 4pm

Tues - No Club on
Tues 8th March -
Next Multi Skills Club
with Mr Webb, 3pm to
4pm (Pedrevan &
Lostledan) on 15th
March 2022

NEWSLETTER

The next
Newsletter will be
the week ending
18th March 2022

At Celtic Cross Education...

we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.




Thursday 3rd March 2022

We celebrated a Cornish World Book Day by dressing up as Cornish characters and in
Cornish colours.
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BRING A BASKET AND JOIN US
ON SATURDAY THE
16™ OF APRIL
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Woodland
Easter Eqgg
Hunt

Ages up to 12 years FROM 2pm to 4pm
(Must be supervised)

Venue. Free Admission!
Friends of the Fal,
Grampound



S h I The cost for School Dinners is £2.34 which you order via
C OO Parentpay. If you are having problems, please contact

. the office.
Dinners

' After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 & £6.50)

i Please book your child either on Parentpay or contact
'the school office for half an hour sessions.
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' Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint
'who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email
infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk

_______________________________________________

'School Office - 01726 882644

iEmaiI
'grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education
'Website
'https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home

INSET DAYS 2021/2022
Monday 6th June 2022, Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July 2022
INSET DAYS 2022/2023
cth & 6th Sept, 315t Oct 2022 & 24th & 25th July 2023

SICKNESS & ABSENCES

Please be reminded - If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to
school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they should stay
‘at home and rest until they are well enough to

ireturn. Your child should not be

,carrying out school work at home if they are unwell. Unless a child has tested positive
ifor Covid 19, they should not self isolate or miss school.

'If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your household and you are not
isure what to do, please contact school to discuss and we can help.

iThank you...
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i Important Notice | Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our i
: Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are reminded that they must have !
' the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the !
: children and is not the responsibility of :
: Grampound with Creed School. :
|




Heads Awards
7.2.22 - Zion, Danny & Lottie

14.2.22 - Maryann, Leah & Lexe D

Dojo Pointer of the Week

Week of 7th February
Pedrevan - Theodore
Lostledan - Chase & Evie
Kwilkyn - Roman & lzzy

Week of 14th February
Pedrevan - Freya

Lostledan - Sebastian & Lexi S
Kwilkyn - Imi & Ricco

Weekly Attendance
The attendance for the

Week 7th to 11th February 2022
Pedrevan - 98.43 %

Lostledan - 97.17 %

Kwilkyn - 99.13 %

TOTAL - 98.25%

Week 14th to 18th February 2022
Pedrevan - 99.02 %

Lostledan - 92.05 %

Kwilkyn - 96.15 %

TOTAL - 95.27 %

Weekly Walkers

Week of 7th February
Pedrevan -

Lostledan - 226,143 steps
Kwilkyn -

Week of 14th February

Pedrevan -
Lostledan - 155,904 steps
Kwilkyn -

Accelerated Readers

Well done to this week’s
Accelerated Readers

Reading Karate

The reads required to achieve each band
going forward are as follows:

White (25) -
Yellow (50) -
Orange (75) -
Blue (100) -
Purple (125) -
Red (150) -
Brown (175) -
Black (200) -
Gold (250) -

Well done to everyone




School Uniform

If you are in need of some uniform we
have a range of pre-loved items available
for a donation. Please contact Mrs
Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any
items you need.

Vacancies at Celtic Cross

Any vacancies at our school will be found on the
Celtic Cross Education website:

https://www.celticcross.education/web/
vacancies/581005

Front Garden

As you might have noticed, the front garden
is starting to look different. The garden has
always been a huge task to keep on top of,
but thanks to Nikki Warren, one of our kind
parents, there is now a plan in place to
‘revamp’ the space and turn it into a more
useable garden, which the children will
eventually use to grow their own produce!

As part of the plans, we are looking for
donations of the following items:

Treated timber to create some more raised
beds

Giant plant pots

Bird bath

Hedgehog house

Swallow nests

Bird seed

If you are able to donate any of these items,
this would be thoroughly appreciated!

Thank you
Mrs Grubb

celtic cross

eQucation

CURRENT VACANCIES AT SCHOOL

PE HLTA to cover Grampound Road, Grampound with
Creed, Ladock & Veryan Schools

For further information and application forms please visit our website:

hittps:/fwww.celticcross.education/web/vacancies/s81io05



https://www.celticcross.education/web/vacancies/581005
https://www.celticcross.education/web/vacancies/581005
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Your School Nurse

Your child can have access to a School Nurse at any time if you have
any health concerns, in addition your School Nurse offers a full health
assessment in reception and year 6.

The School Nurse can check: Additionally in Year 6:
® Your child is growing healthily and support @ Friendships
with healthy eating ® Relationships
@® Support with access to dental care and ® Development, including periods
general support for dental hygiene and puberty
® Help with day / night time wetting or soiling @ Access to specialist services - including
@ Provide information about immunisations dietician, healthy weight programmes
® Guidance re healthy lifestyles andralumeary samicas
® Support with general hygiene issues o EerpEnEREs0se
including head lice and worms @ Transition to secondary school
® Support with general emotional health issues @ Healthy lifestyles
® Support to access other health professionals

@ Routines, including sleep

Find out more...

Call 01872322779
Email hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk
Follow us @tffcornwall ] £ ©

I':f:} www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing




Saving lives is

a team effort -
can you run, skip,
walk or cycle 5k
for Cornwall Air
Ambulance?

Friday 1 = Sunday 3 April 2022

REGISTER NOW FOR FREE
cornwallairambulancetrust.org/superhero-challenge

Be a hero today and join Cornwall Air Ambulance’s 5k in a Day — Superhero
Challenge

Saving lives is a team effort - can you run, skip, walk or cycle for Cornwall Air
Ambulance as part of this fun, virtual challenge?

From Friday 1 - Sunday 3 April, get creative with your costume, organise any
route of your choice and complete your very own superhero challenge - your
way! Wherever you are, whether you complete your mission with friends and
family as Batman, Wonder Woman, or just as the hero you are without a cos-
tume, it’'s completely free to register your place. If you raise a minimum of £20
in sponsorship, you'll receive your very own superhero medal too!

Cornwall Air Ambulance is called to over 1000 seriously sick or injured people
every year across Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly. When every minute matters
they can be the difference between life and death. Join hundreds of heroes to-
day and help fund these lifesaving missions!

Sign up for free here> https://cornwallairambulancetrust.org/superhero-




